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Planning Commission Meeting 
Minutes for – June 13, 2018 

 

Chair McNett called the meeting of June 13, 2018 to order at approximately 6:00 p.m. 

Roll Call 
Members Present: Commissioners McNett, MacKenzie, Graf, Cleland-McGrath, and Doll 

Absent: Commissioners Moffitt and Mount 

Minutes 
No Minutes were presented. 

Correspondence 
None 

New Business 
Public Meeting – Phase V of Rock Ridge South Final Subdivision  

Kevin Cricchio, Associate Planner, presented the Final Subdivision and how conditions have 
been met.   

Chair McNett opened the public meeting for comment. No comments were received.  

Commissioner Cleland-McGrath made a motion to recommend approval of the final subdivision 
to City Council. Commissioner MacKenzie seconded. The vote was unanimous.  

New Business 
Public Meeting – Haddon Road Planned Unit Development (PUD) 

Mr. Cricchio presented the Final PUD and how conditions have been met.  

Chair McNett opened the public meeting for comment. No comments were received.  

Commissioner Doll questioned the location of the open space. Mr. Cricchio clarified that the 
open space has been dedicated within the Native Growth Protection Area (NGPA) designated 
on the plat map. 

Commissioner Cleland-McGrath made a motion to recommend approval of the final plat of the 
Planned Unit Development to City Council. Commissioner MacKenzie seconded. The vote was 
unanimous.  

Chair McNett called the meeting to a close at approximately 6:15 p.m. 

 


